
BANKSTOWN WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
RESPECT, BELIEVE, SUCCEED 

 

P&C JUNE 2019 MEETING 
Meeting Date 13 June 2019 

Commenced 2.20pm 

P&C Committee 

President: Fatima Krayem 
Vice President: Sharehan Ali & Rawa Rustom 
Treasurer: Lina Yassine 
Secretary: Linda Babaic 

Attendees Tracey Greig, Diana Amin, Sharehan Ali, Aisha El-Cheikh, Sarah Krayem, Fatima Krayem,  
Rola Aiche, Lina Yassine, Nichole Benson, Sameena Jaladduin, Olisyah Aziz, Fatinah Zirein 

Guests Nil 

Apologies  Sylvana Wehbe and Rawa Rustom 

 

PRESIDENTS REPORT – Fatima Krayem 

• BBQ Inflatable Day 
• It was great to see so many volunteers and new parents to the P&C available for this event.   
• As a safety precaution, the P&C agreed that parents with toddlers will be unable to volunteer on 

the day. Therefore, Sharehan Ali and Linda Babaic will manage the event. 

PRINCIPALS REPORT – Nicole Benson 

• Feedback from the External Validation Process 
• Bankstown West achieved 9 out of 14 areas deemed as excelling according to the School 

Excellence Framework with 5 elements at Sustaining and Growing.  
• This information is validated by Australian Curriculum, Assessment and Reporting 

Authority (ACARA), who analyse NAPLAN results, and determined BWPS was one of sixty schools 
who have had substantial above average gain in student results. 

• Year 6 Farewell 
• Will be held on 10 December, at a new venue – Emporium Function Centre. 
• The dinner will be for staff and year 6 students. 
• Due to venue capacity restraints, the disco will now be for students in years 3- 6 only. 
• Mrs Fenej and Mr Dippert will be planning a social night for students K-6 in term 3. 

• Congratulations to Mr McMahon who was awarded the permanent position. 

TREASURERS REPORT – Lina Yassine 

• The Mother’s Day stall made a total of $2,540, after deducting costs, there was a total profit of $1,146. 
• Easter Raffle profit was $1,835. 
• The P&C membership collection raised $173. 
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RESPECT, BELIEVE, SUCCEED 

 

 

GENERAL – All 

• There are 2 assemblies per term, where awards and badges are handed out.  
• The P&C discussed having baskets outside each classroom for containers/drink bottles at lunch time. Mrs 

Benson will follow up with this.  
• The Father’s Day Stall and Donuts for Dad will be going ahead again this year, dates to be confirmed. 
• Colour Run fundraiser was also discussed, further information will be provided at the next P&C meeting. 

Meeting closed: 2.51pm 

Minute secretary: Linda Babaic 

 

Next meeting: July 2019 

 

 

 

  

 

  


